3rd District Supervisor John Haschak

Ad Hoc work as of April 8, 2022

Alternative wildlife services ad hoc: The ad hoc met on April 8 with representatives from Benton County, Oregon who have a Wildlife Exclusionary program run thru their County. Information was provided of their grant program, website, lending library, etc. We are doing a survey in collaboration with the Farm Bureau and Project Coyote to see what the needs of people in Mendocino County are. The focus is on developing a budget and presentation to the BOS on May 17.

Strategic Planning ad hoc: Met with Anne Molgaard and Interim CEO to discuss next steps, finishing out contract with consultants, and how to implement the SP.

Human Resources Director: Met to consider alternative approaches to completing the work that a HR Director does.

Drought Ad hoc – Met to create agenda for Drought Task Force meeting on April 14 at 4:00

Cannabis ad hoc met with MCP staff. Ad hoc met with staff and County Counsel to address issues related to the Equity grant, fallowing, and appeals process. An update will be provided to the Board by County Counsel in April or early May.